
Community Services 

 
 
It is proposed to receive the under mentioned Deputation in the Council Chamber, County Hall, 
Tallaght, Dublin 24 on Wednesday 27th April 2011. 
 
 
T
 

he matters for discussion are set out below: 

 
 
3.00pm – 3.45pm    
Brookfield Fettercairn Local Committee &  MacUilliam Residents Association  
 
 
 
 
 

1. To express the need for a pedestrian crossing between the entrance of MacUilliam Estate to the 
other side of the road.  More specifically it is believed that this crossing should be located 
between the entrance of the estate and St. Aidan’s Community School. 

 
 

2. What is proposed by South Dublin County Council in relation to this matter?  What has been 
planned by South Dublin County Council to enable access to and from the MacUilliam Estate for 
pedestrians? 

 
 

3. Discussion on the possible area(s) of agreement in relation to the location of a pedestrian 
crossing(s). 

 
 

4. The timeframe/schedule of future works in relation to road safety and pedestrian access to and 
from the MacUilliam Estate. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
___________________ 
Dee Kelly, 
A/Staff Officer, 
Community Services. 
 
Tel No:   01 – 4149270 
Email:   dkelly@sdublincoco.ie  
Dept. Email:  comdevof@sdublincoco.ie  
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